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I strongly oppose this bill. Oregon's vote-by-mail system has been extremely effective 

in allowing me to vote fully, consistently and in greater understanding of the issues. I 

am amazed by friends in other states who are not able to take advantage of this sort 

of system, because they vote less often due to the inconvenience. I can image no 

advantage to me in this bill, and I see many downsides of scheduling all voting 

activities to a single day and location. I encourage the Senate Committee to reject 

this unhelpful proposal. 


